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Riolo Terme, n. protocollo e data (vedi segnatura) 

 

 

 

29th edition 

Il Piatto Verde 
Riolo Terme 20/23 marzo 2024 

 
 

Dear Head Teacher, 
 
We are glad to invite your school to 29th Edition of “Il Piatto Verde” Competition, which will 

take place at Riolo Terme’s Hospitality School on Thursday 21st and Friday, 22nd March 2024.    

The  competition is organized by Riolo Terme’s Hospitality School and IF “Imola Faenza 
Tourism Company”.  The theme of this edition is: 
 

Bitter to Love 
Herbs, roots and bitter flowers in Gastronomy between tradition and innovation 

 
The invitation is addressed to a cookery student and an accompanying teacher. School teams 

from far-away places will have the opportunity to benefit from free-of-charge accommodation from 
Wednesday evening, 20th to Saturday morning, 23rd March 2024, by prior  request through the 
provided sheet. 
 

On the other hand, all costs for travel as well as the ingredients needed for the preparation of 
the dish in the competition will be borne by your own school.  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Please find attached the Competition Rules and Regulations, the Application form and Sheets 
1 and 2, in addition to the list of herbs which can be employed. 
 

 

 
 

 

Each school will have to submit their application, according to the guidelines given in the 
Regulations, by Saturday, 27th January 2024.   
 
 

 

 

 

 

All schools will be sent notification concerning admission to the final stage of the competition, 
which entails the participation of no more than twelve schools. 
  

I look forward to your school participation in ‘Il Piatto Verde’ Competition. 
 
 

Best regards.   
 
           

Il Dirigente Scolastico 
Prof. Stefano Rotondi 

Riolo Terme, 31 ottobre 2023 
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